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NOTICE1 

 
Pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act”, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., the New Jersey Board of 
Public Utilities hereby gives Notice of the change of date and Notice of the cancellation of 
previously scheduled Meetings. 
 

The meetings listed below have been cancelled: 
 

Wednesday, April 17, 2013 
Wednesday, May 8, 2013 

 
A newly scheduled public meeting will be held on: 

 
*Monday, April 29, 2013 

 
*This meeting will be held in the Board’s office at 44 South Clinton Avenue, in the Board Room, 
located on the First Floor, Trenton, NJ, 08625, beginning at 10:00 a.m. 
 
 

 

 
___________________ 
Kristi Izzo 
Secretary of the Board 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated: February 19, 2013 
 
Persons interested in attending the above Meeting who require special accommodations because of 
disability should contact the Office of the Secretary of the Board at (609) 292-1599 at least three (3) days 
prior to the Meeting date so that appropriate arrangements can be made. 
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